
 

Computing   The children will use the computers to develop a weather 

report in groups. They will select, and prepare reports by cropping, 

resizing editing and importing still and moving images into a multimedia 

presentation. This will eventually lead up to a recording of a weather 

report on camera using green screen to show images of the weather. 

PSHCE  To continue our work on No Outsiders we will be reading the book 

We’re All Wonders.  We will be discussing that everyone has differences and 

knows what being unique means. Children will learn to understand what a 

bystander is and how to help. We will explore this during Anti-bullying Week. 

Music   In music, we will be learning our songs for the 

Christmas concert. Alongside this, children will continue 

to play recorders and be able to follow simple notation 

to produce a tune.     

 

DT     Whilst studying natural disasters in Topic, they will disassemble 

wind socks to understand their construction. The children will be 

designing and making windmills and wind turbines, taking inspiration from 

iconic designs. 
Art   Children will be taking inspiration from the 

greats. Firstly, we will focus on the work of Hokusai and 

‘The Great Wave’. We will use his work to master 

various brush techniques such as using thick and thin 

brushes to create our own version of his painting. 

Children will also learn the technique of weaving, 

starting with paper in order to build up to using wool 

later in the year. 

RE   Year 3’s attention will turn to the person of Jesus in the lead up to 

Christmas. They will learn about Jesus’ personality and understand that 

Jesus was a historical figure but there is no authentic visual image of 

him. 

Science   This half term the children will complete several investigations which 

will promote the skills of “working like a scientist”. We will begin by creating a 

tornado in a bottle and follow this up by improving our predicting and concluding 

skills in lots of other experiments. 

P.E. We will be creating a dance inspired by some of the extreme 

weather patterns that we have looked at. Class 7 will continue to go 

swimming on a weekly basis, building upon the skills they have already 

learnt.  Class 8 will learn a range of invasion games. 
Topic – Geography – This half term the children will 

learn all about natural disasters and extreme weather 

patterns. How are tornados formed? Why do people live 

near volcanoes? How destructive are earthquakes? In 

addition, many more exciting questions will be answered 

as children become geographers to find out where in the 

world these disasters take place. 

 

Spanish The children will continue their weekly Spanish lessons with 

Senora Linfoot. They will progress through Learning about Spain, the 

numbers to 20 as well as classroom objects and instructions.   


